
 
 
 
From: Terrence Robbins [mailto:trobbins3710@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 10:52 AM 
To: Rob Earl 
Subject: HB40 Comment 

 

Please pass HB40! As a lifelong Alaskan who began chewing tobacco that was heavily flavored 

(Kodiak) at the age of 13, I spent the next 20 years addicted to nicotine, eventually chewing 

unflavored Copenhagen tobacco as I grew up. I finally used Commit lozenges as a tool to quit, 

but part of quitting involved breaking the oral habits and routines. What I discovered was that 

Commit kept me addicted to nicotine! I used Commit for two years before I was finally able to 

quit while on an trip to a country where I couldn't find more lozenges. In my opinion, e-cigs are 

just a new method of flavored nicotine ingestion to initially addict our youth, therefore creating a 

new generation of smokers and profits for those who don't care about the health of their 

customers. 

 

Thank you!  

 

Terrence Robbins 

Ketchikan Resident 
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